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    19th October 2021 

Owls Visit to Blakemere Village 

Friday 22nd October 2021 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

We are delighted to be able to arrange a visit to ‘Crafts in the Corner’ and ‘The 

Village Restaurant’ at Blakemere. 

We will travel by coach, leaving school at 9.30am and returning for 2pm. 

The children will be able to bring their craft creations home with them and will 

develop their social skills by choosing and ordering their lunch from the restaurant’s 

menu. We will also have time to play on the adventure playground.   

The children will need to wear their Forest School kit and bring a waterproof coat. 

The parental contribution for this visit is £15.00 per child which is payable via the 

ParentPay system, where you will also have to give consent and full medical 

details as without this information your child will be unable to attend. If you 

have any difficulties with this, then please ring the school office for help. 

Consent and parental contribution must be made by Thursday 21st October 2021. 

Kind regards, 

 

Mr D Kindon 

SENDCo 
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